
 

         
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY         

17 May 2021 

 

Excellency,  

Further to my earlier letter regarding the debate of the General Assembly to be held 

under agenda items 37 entitled “The situation in the Middle East” and 38 entitled “Question of 

Palestine”, this is to advise that the High-level Dialogue on Desertification, Land Degradation 

and Drought, previously scheduled for Thursday, 20 May 2021, will now be postponed to a date 

in June 2021. Additional information on this will be communicated in due course.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

                                                                                           

Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers  

to the United Nations 

New York 


